
  Wanalirri Catholic School 
  Gibb River Station 

  PMB 909 Derby, WA 6728 
Phone: 9191 7022 Fax: 9191 7004 

admin@wanalirri.wa.edu.au 
Please visit our website: www.wanalirri.wa.edu.au 

Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 4 Term 1 2016 

Dear Parents and Families,  Lent is a time of preparation for Easter. It is a time of fasting, giv-
ing and praying.  The children are involved in all these aspects of Lenten preparation and you 
are invited to join us, too. This week’s newsletter shares some of these activities with you. On 
the inside pages you will find students’ writing. Make sure to celebrate these great efforts with 
the children. 

100% Attenders Week 3–  
well done fellas 

Dalton Zenyal Quinceton  
Drivaharn Daemon Keiran  

Each Wednesday morning at 
9.45 we are having a time of 
prayer at the grotto. Please 
come and join us. This week’s 
reflection is from “Children’s 
Daily Prayer” (Spectrum Publ.) 

 

“Are we surprised that God cares for 
us so much? Many people come to 
this country without friends or secu-
rity. How hard would it be for me to 
move to a foreign country? How do I 
treat new people in my school or 
community?”  

We mowed, we raked, we pruned, we 
snipped, we cut… and in the process we 
raised $300 for CARITAS. Thanks to all 
the students who came along, and a special 
thanks to May, Jacob and Dean. 

As Friday is our Cooking day, during Lent we are trying out new 
recipes that don’t include meat. Going without meat is one way 
of practising abstinence. Curry Tuna Puffs  are worth a try! 



My Weekend  
At 3 o’clock on Friday we went to Belle yard with Mr. Dean and Ms. 
Michelle. We played with the Frisbee in the Water. 
I swam in to the leaves. I ate puffs. And we went back.  
                                                                                  By Drivaharn Tataya 

I am baptising Keiran. (D.T.) 

My Weekend – 19th Feb to 21st Feb 
On Friday afternoon we went with Mr. Dean, Mrs.  Michelle, 

and my friends to Beller 

yard. We played with the 

Frisbee and we swam in the 

current. We ate the puffs 

and drank the juice and we 

fished with the fishing rod. 

On Saturday we rode our 

bikes in the mud and played 

in the mango tree. 

On Sunday we went back to Beller yard. It was raining when 
we were fishing. Then the lightning struck and Daemon and 
Drivaharn ran back to Mr. Dean. It was funny. We cooked 
sausages in the fire and Mr. Dean cooked the damper. Then 
we ate the damper. After that we came back home.  
By Zenyal Tataya 

My Weekend- 19th February 
On Friday Ms. Michelle and Mr. Dean picked us up and we went to Beller 
Yard. I played with Daemon and Dalton swam under the pandanus. I tried 
and tried to catch fish with the fishing rod. Then we came back home.   
By Quinceton Wungundin                                                             

Students are encouraged to write for many purposes. On Mondays they write a Journal entry which recounts the exploits of a fun-filled weekend. 


